
Survey of the provision during lockdown 
 

During the lockdown we have had services on 

(a) The website 

(b) Facebook 

(c) By telephone 

 

1. Were you aware that we had services on 

 

a. The website   Yes/no 

b. Facebook   Yes/no 

c. By telephone  Yes/no 

 

2. Were you prevented from accessing any of them because you didn’t have the technology? 

 

a. The website   Yes/no 

b. Facebook   Yes/no 

c. By telephone  Yes/no 

 

 

3. Which ones have you accessed? 

a.    The website   Yes/no 
b.    Facebook   Yes/no 
c.    By telephone  Yes/no 
 

4. What difficulties have you encountered? 

 

  

  

 

                                                                                                       

 

 

 

  

The website 

 

Facebook 

 

By telephone 

 



5. We have had different sorts of services 

a. Sunday eucharist 

b. Wednesday Eucharist 

c. Peregrini morning prayer 

d. Compline 

e. Wholeness and wellbeing service 

f. Messy church 

Which one or ones have you particularly enjoyed? 

 

 

 

6. Is there anything else you would have liked? 

 

 

7. Would you like any to continue once we are back in church? If so which ones? 

 

 

 

8. It might be that at some time in the future the lockdown will return. How should we prepare 

for that? 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

9. What might we do differently another time? 

 

 

 

10. How effective have we been in communicating with those without internet access?  

 

 

 

11. What more could we do for people without internet access? 

 

 

 

12. Any other comments? 

 

 

Feel free to write extra comments on any question overleaf if you haven’t got enough room in the 

boxes. We don’t need your name, but tell us if you like.   

Please return to revsuewalker123@gmail.com or  

Rev Sue Walker, Bishopscourt, Bury New Rd, M7 4LE or bring back to church. 
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